
Roots & Fruits Preschool 
72 MacArthur Circle East, South Portland, ME 04106 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
At various times throughout the school year it is possible for the media to request writing 
a story about the Roots & Fruits program or for the children to attend a community event 
where media would be interested in taking photos or capturing quotes of the children’s 
experiences. 
 
I am writing to request you check a particular box below and write your signature that 
allows the media to take any photos or quotes of your children.  If you are uncomfortable 
with this please check the NO box below that states that you prefer to not have the media 
document photos of your child.   
 
Thanks so much for your consideration.  Any photos, news articles or potential television 
appearances will be shared with you.   
 
 
       YES – My child can be photographed or videotaped by the media at various public 
events or for stories written about Roots & Fruits Preschool. 
 
 
 
        NO – My child can not be photographed or videotaped by the media at various       
public events or for stories written about Roots & Fruits Preschool.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent’s Printed Name 
 
 
 
 
Parent’s Signature 
 
 
 
Thank You,  
Virginia Dearani 
 
 


